TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552

www.cityoflacrosse.org

December 2, 2014

Mark and Carrie Smith
A-1 Taxi Service Inc
1417 State St

La Crosse WI 54601

Re: Public Passenger Vehicle License — 2015
Dear Mark and Carrie:
This is to inform you that your Public Passenger Vehicle for Hire license for the upcoming license

year of 2015 will not be issued unless proof of payment for outstanding obligations due the City is
submitted on or before Wednesday, December 30, 2014. Payment must be made with cash or

money order.

Currently, there are the following delinquencies:

» A-1Taxi - 2013 personal property taxes
Questions: Treasurer's Office at 789-7528

» Mark Smith — utility bills (Acct 3005080-01)
Questions: La Crosse Utilities Office 789-7536

» Mark Smith — outstanding citations
Questions: Municipal Court Office 789-7290

> A-1Taxi - weights & measures invoices (Inv 5756204 —‘13 and Inv 5756206 - ‘14)
Questions: Engineering Office at 789-7505

In accordance with Section 2-292 of the City of La Crosse Code of Ordinances, no license shall be
granted by the City to any person who owes the City any money or debt.

In order to ensure continued operation of your business, please make the necessary payments.
Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen
Deputy City Clerk
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

cc: City Treasurer
La Crosse Utilities
Municipal Court
Engineering



